
 
 

April 2025 
Beverly Bridge Rehabilitation 

 
The Beverly Bridge is an important connection across the North Saskatchewan River, providing 

eastbound Yellowhead Trail traffic access to Anthony Henday Drive and Highway 16. Starting this 

spring, the City will rehabilitate the bridge. Construction is anticipated to begin the week of 

April 14. During construction, the bridge will be reduced to two lanes of traffic. 

 

Construction details 

● Repairs to bridge deck and bridge girders 

● Replacement of traffic barriers 

● Waterproof system upgrades 

● Additional miscellaneous bridge repair work 

 

Phase 1 of construction will include work on the south of the bridge. The bridge will reopen to three 

lanes of traffic over the 2025/2026 winter, with Phase 2 of construction beginning on the north of 

the bridge in 2026. Impacts for eastbound traffic on Yellowhead Trail are expected and alternate 

routes are recommended. Construction is anticipated to be completed in 2026.  

   

Access 
Pedestrian access to the trail under the bridge will remain open during construction. To ensure the 

safety of pedestrians, hoarding will be installed during overhead work. 

For more information, please visit edmonton.ca/BeverlyBridgeRehab or contact: 

 

 

Jason R. 
Project Manager, City of Edmonton 
311 | transportationdelivery@edmonton.ca 
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